
 

 

 

Christmas is nearly here, which means you may start to think ‘New Year, new job’ – and we can 

help you!  Being a part of Cantello Tayler means we’ll keep you updated on the latest job 

opportunities, what’s been going on in the office each month, and news of any events and 

competitions. 

Please note our Christmas opening hours are as follows: 

Christmas Eve (24th December): 8am-1pm 

Christmas Day and Boxing Day: Closed 

New Year’s Day: Closed 

Please see details on Christmas Payroll for Temporary Staff below. 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

*Terms and Conditions apply 


